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Happy New Year! We’re kicking things off with announcing our fall 2025 international travel location to Tuscany! We’ll
host a virtual info session for this in the next few months. Try to join that Zoom session to explore whether this is a
travel option for you, your friends and family. 

We’ve added a way for you to tell us what you need, what you think, and how the Chamber is impacting you - check
that out on page 2 in the bottom right corner where you can click to answer a unique question each month. 

I hope you had an enjoyable holiday season. Chamber staff got some much-needed time off to recoup from a busy
year and we are back, ready to dive in. Last year was filled with changes to our systems and how we run our day-to-
day. As we make our way through this year, you will see opportunities for enhanced directory listings, new and unique
ways to sponsor events, and some fun additions to our current events. 

Upcoming Events

Chamber After Hours

Civics Bee

International Travel

Annual Report

2025 Sponsorship

        Opportunities

And more...

As I begin my fifth year with the Chamber, it continues to be an honor to have this opportunity. We appreciate each and every one of you and
look forward to seeing you this year. First up is After Hours, hosted by Comfort Inn & Suites and Ledo Pizza - this is a first for us in January so
we hope you’ll join us! All of our event committees have been planning for 2025 and you can still get involved if you’d like to help! 

Right around the corner our sponsorship portals open so check out page 5 for all the details!
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2025 Executive Committee

Holiday Reception 
Thank You Sponsors

What is your top
business goal for

this year? 

Click to tell us!

Pre-Legislative Breakfast
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Upcoming Events & Meetings

On behalf of the Allegany County Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors and staff, thank you to our
members for choosing to invest in the Chamber in 2024.

The Chamber is a non-government, independent member organization, composed of eighteen volunteer
directors elected by the membership. With two full-time professionals on staff, the Chamber is proud to

promote its members, and maintain and distribute business and civic information. Through volunteers and
staff, the Chamber participates in the consideration of issues of concern to our membership, and builds

partnerships with government, education, and other organizations that impact our members’ ability to do
business. We look forward to serving you in 2025 through event sponsorships, affordable and unique

advertising, and promotion of your businesses. 

Support our Chamber members – they support our community. 

Thank You to Our Membership
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https://heyzine.com/flip-book/d9e476acc4.html

